
HILL VIEW PTFA – FUNDRAISING UPDATE  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you all know, we have (alongside the school too) raised enough funds for the school to 

purchase a brand-new minibus which is on order and hopefully be with us before September. 

 

The next fundraising was going to be for a brand-new ICT Suite! After all our success since 

the start of this academic year, we are super pleased to announce that we have £10,000 to 

buy the computers now!! 🥳 The school have just undergone a new internet provider/system 

upgrade so things need to settle down a little and then they will be ordered. 

 

What an achievement from everyone involved. Everything we do is for these moments and 

getting to a milestone sooner than expected is just the best! We can't wait to see the 

children's faces 😍 

 

What’s next..... the next fundraising will be going towards a 'Playground Refurb'. This 

involves various items around the playground but specifically a new summer hut and new 

adventure playground flooring. We are unsure of the amount required at the moment, but it 

will be £££££'s. 

 

Every raffle ticket, disco ticket, fayre game played goes towards us being able to renew 

these items for our children. 

 

Thank you so much, 

Rachel, Sam, Alistair, Lorraine, Jen, Michelle, Nickie and Jo xx 


